
 

 

 

 

 

 

           Monday 19th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

   

We have been approached by our catering providers at Wolverhampton City Council to support a project they are promoting 

working alongside PROVEG. 

 

PROVEG is an international food awareness organisation dedicated to promoting plant based foods that are positive for our 

health and our environment.  Plant-based foods can help to reduce childhood obesity whilst establishing longer term healthy 

eating patterns. 

 

Working with our catering providers, the project will run until the end of the summer term – Friday 16th July.  During the 

project, information will be collected on meal popularity and reduction of CO2 emissions by swapping some of the meat 

options on the menu for plant-based ones.  These are highlighted on the attached menu in colour and letter ‘V’. 

 

I have attached our new menu and our catering team will shortly be sending out fully printed ones for your reference.  The 

menu will also be available on our website. 

 

Please take a look at our new menu and support your child in their selection of meals each day.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

S Arnold 
 

Mr S Arnold 

Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Avenue, Ashmore Park, Wolverhampton, WV11 2QQ 

Email: oakmeadowprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

                         Phone: (01902) 558517 Website: www.oakmeadowschool.uk 
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